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EOL Notice:  SM621GX* BA  
 

 

Product Change Notice for SM621G** BA series  
Silicon Motion is announcing the end of life notice of SM621G** series Rev.BA* 
products as highlighted in the table below with the replacement Part Number. 
The EOL is due to (1) 2D SLC end of life (2) discontinue of PATA interface 
support.  
 
Please refer to the new part number listed in the table for ordering. 
 
Product SM621 series Rev. BA*   

PATA SLC 1GB  BGA SSD SM621GX(E)1 BA*  

PATA SLC 2GB  BGA SSD SM621GX(E)2 BA*  

PATA SLC 4GB  BGA SSD SM621GX(E)4 BA*  

PATA SLC 8GB  BGA SSD SM621GX(E)8 BA*  

PATA SLC 16GB  BGA SSD SM621GX(E)A BA*  

PATA SLC 32GB  BGA SSD SM621GX(E)B BA*  

*X = C-temp, E = I-temp.  Both C temp and I-temp are subject to this EOL 
notice.  
 
 
There is no replacement part for PATA, please discuss with customer for 
transition to PCIE or SATA based SSD.   We can accommodate LTB and LTS 
based on customer requirement.  
 
 

 
 
 



  

 
SM621G** BA* series LTB/LTS schedules: 
 
 SM621G** BA* series 

LTB (Last Time Buy) December 15, 2022 

LTS (Last Time Ship)  June 30, 2023 

 
Please contact your Silicon Motion representative with any questions you might 
have.  Thanks! 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Jason J. Chien 
Product Marketing Manager 


